PUBLIC NOTICE

Tooting Common
Southern Gas Networks Plc. has applied to the Secretary of State
for Environment, Food and Rural Affairs for consent under section
38 of the Commons Act 2006 to carry out restricted works on
Tooting Common. The Planning Inspectorate will decide the
application on behalf of the Secretary of State. The proposed works
are to replace a gas governor within the Common adjacent to the
junction of Aldrington Road and Tooting Bec Road. The works
involve excavating a pit, installing the new governor and connecting
to the adjacent gas mains and the removal of the existing governor
The working areas will be protected by Herras type fencing. Once
completed the land will be reinstated.
A copy of the application form and accompanying documents can be
inspected at Tooting Library during normal opening hours until 24th
February 2025 A copy of the application form and accompanying
documents may be obtained by writing to Land Services Ltd, 23
Park Road, Egham, Surrey, TW20 9BJ. Any representations should
be sent in writing ON or BEFORE the above date to: The Planning
Inspectorate, Commons Team at 3F Temple Quay House, Temple
Quay, Bristol, BS1 6PN or
commonlandcasework@planninginspectorate.gov.uk.
Representations sent to The Planning Inspectorate cannot be treated
as confidential; they will be copied to the applicant and possibly to
other interested parties. For information about how The Planning
Inspectorate processes personal information please see the Common
Land Privacy Policy at
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/common-land-
guidance-sheet-13-privacy-policy.
Application made on behalf of Southern Gas Networks Plc by
appointed agents Land Services Limited. Dated 24th January 2025.



